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October	2022																																																																																																																																																																											

During	the	month	of	October,	WRLL	1450	supported	Breast	Awareness	Month	by	having	various	
speakers	interviewed	by	the	Monday-Friday	hosts.		Among	those	interviewees	was	a	health	provider	
affiliated	with	the	University	of	Illinois	Cancer	Center.		This	interview	was	conducted	in	Spanish	and	a	
recording	was	shared	with	the	University	of	Illinois	Cancer	Center.				

In	addition,	Fernando	Jaramillo	interviewed	Cook	County	President	T.	Preckwinkle	on	topics	important	
to	the	residents	of	Cook	County.	

	

November	2022	

Fernando	Jaramillo	interviewed	Cook	county	T.	Preckwinkle	on	topics	important	to	the	residents	of	Cook	
County.	

	

December	2022																																																																																																																																																																																																				

During	the	month	of	December,	WRLL	1450	supported	World	AIDS	Day	by	providing	information	
regarding	the	overall	symptoms,	care,	and	general	health	tips.		

In	addition,	Fernando	Jaramillo	interviewed	Cook	County	President	T.	Preckwinkle	on	topics	important	
to	the	residents	of	the	City	of	Chicago	and	Cook	County.	
					


